Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School <SC8862490a@schoolcomms.com>

Sent: 07 June 2024 13:06 **To:** Joanne Sheldon

Subject: Year 5 Parents - Teacher/Parent talk re Secondary School - how to apply

and deadlines

Dear Year 5 Parents and Guardians

On **Wednesday 19th June at 3:30pm**, I would like to invite you into school to discuss secondary schools - how to apply and deadlines. This will include a short discussion about the 11+ and how CAT results might help with your decision making. Children are also welcome to join us. I will also try to answer any questions you may have about the process.

Kind regards

Mr E Morgan

Year 5 Class Teacher



School Office
Bishops Down Primary & Nursery School
Rydal Drive
Tunbridge Wells
Kent TN4 9SU
Tel: 01892 520114

www.bishopsdownprimary.org